Robertson, Beth

From: Kratochvil, Bob

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 1:04 PM

To: LMC ALL Employees

Cc: Mehdizadeh, Mojdeh; Stoup, Gregory

Subject: Reminder: College Assembly -- Monday, October 7, at 3:00 p.m. in L109

Dear Campus Community:

As a reminder, College Assembly will be held next Monday, October 7, from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. in the Community
Room (L109).

The session will begin with an overview of the District and College budget processes by our Director of Business Services,
Ronke Olatunji. Then, for those of you who were unable to attend the District Strategic Planning “Charrette” held
yesterday afternoon at DVC, | have asked our colleagues at the District Office to conduct a similar exercise here on
campus. In an effort to provide an additional opportunity for input from LMC faculty, staff, managers, and students, the
latter portion of College Assembly will feature a strategic planning presentation from Greg Stoup, Senior Dean of
Research & Planning at the District Office.

In advance of the meeting on Monday, | encourage you to review the Environmental Scan located on the District
Research website. This site contains access to both the full report and a PowerPoint summary of the environmental
scan: http://www.4cd.edu/research/Environmental%20Scan/Forms/Allltems.aspx.

I look forward to seeing you next Monday afternoon.

Bob
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